

## Lionel Walden School Association

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

## Breakfast with Santa and Christmas Fair



DATE: Saturday 7<sup>TH</sup> December

TICKET PRICE: £3.00

Breakfast with Santa tickets will be on sale from Monday 11<sup>th</sup> November from the School Office priced at £3.00 each. This includes cereal/toast, a special gift and the opportunity for your child to have their photograph taken with Santa. Numbers will be restricted to 25 children per session and only children at Lionel Walden Primary School or its Pre-School may attend.

Breakfast sessions will last for 30 minutes and the sessions are:

8.30 am - 9.00 am

9.10 am - 9.40 am

10.00 am - 10.30 am

10.45 am - 11.15 am

11.30 am - 12.00 noon

<u>Please Note</u> - Breakfast places can only be booked if they are paid for in full. The event finishes at 12 noon so if you are booking your child on to the last breakfast session please come early to take part in the games and crafts as they will be packed away when the 11.30 am session finishes.

Bacon rolls and other refreshments will be on sale from 8.30 am in the main hall. The Christmas Fair will also commence at 8.30 am with games, crafts and activities for all the family - everyone is welcome to attend.

## **DONATIONS**

The 'Decorate and Fill your own Christmas Bag' stall is always popular - these filled bags will be on sale at the Fair. If you have more then one child at the school, and you wish to participate, you can choose to fill just one bag or include items of smaller value. Details will follow soon and we will have a prize for the best decorated bags.

We would be very grateful for donations of the following:

- Good quality, cuddly animals for our very popular 'Adopt an Animal' stall
- Raffle prizes

All donations can be left in the box in the main entrance hall or if you would like a member of the committee to pick up any donations, please let us or Mrs Clarke (in the School Office) know.

## HOW YOU CAN GET INVOLVED

If you can help, either on the day or to set up on Friday 6<sup>th</sup> December after school, it would be greatly appreciated - please leave your name at the School Office or message the Committee via the Facebook page - LWSA Parent Information. Thank you in advance!

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*